Save the Date
On Tuesday, March 22nd  from 5:00 to 6:00 pm we will be hosting a Meet and Greet Tour Night! The formal tour will start at 5:05pm. Please arrive at 5:00pm to get settled in. This is an opportunity for you to come see the centre, meet our staff, and learn a little more about our program! 

Come see if our centre is a good fit for your family! We will start off by doing a tour of the centre and going over some of our policies and procedures. After the formal tour there will be staff available to answer any questions you may have. Feel free to tell friends who are also looking for childcare in 2021 about the event as well. Please RSVP to wherethewildthingsgrow@hotmail.ca if you plan to attend. Children are welcome, adults are asked to wear a mask. 

Please park in the driveway or on the west side of the house in the loading zone. Please do not park in the No Parking zone in front of the Centre. 

This invite is for the South Location. If you are interested in the West Facility call (403) 327-2772.
We look forward to meeting you and your family!
